From: sideon cesrer [

Sent: 24 January 2019 16:58
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: Response to Irene Mitchell's response to your memo dated 16 January 2019

Resending as miss spelt your name previously.

Dear Matthias

T hope you don’t mind me emailing you directly as [ was unable to post this response on the planning part of
the Camden Website. If there is a way to do that please let me know.

The contents of my email are supported by many neighbours to the school.

In response to the latest PHPS response from Irene Mitchell to your memo dated 16 January 2019 I would,
as the Waterside Place resident most potentially affected by the barge’s activities like express my concern
regarding the section relating to your query about the sole usage for educational purposes.

This question is not specifically answered, or assurance given that the barge will be indeed not be hired out
to parties with no connection to the school for non-educational purposes at any time, including Sunday and
Bank holidays. 1 would also like to have a guarantee that alcohol will not be served at any time during any
hirings. It was agreed with the school at a number of meetings that the barge would operate only in school
hours.

I particularly seek assurances, as clearly agreed in our various meetings with the school that the barge
will be moored opposite the rear school gates on the towpath and not anywhere near the back of the houses
of Waterside Place.

1 sincerely trust that our concerns are taken into account and that we will be informed of further
developments surrounding the school barge.

With thanks,

Regards
Gideon Kasfiner
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